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Policy Highlight… 

LATE PICK UP  

If you are late picking up your child, you MUST contact us immediately. If you pick up your 

child after closing time, you will be charged a late pick-up fee of $1.00 per minute after   

6:00 p.m. This fee may be waived at the discretion of the Director if extenuating 

circumstances exist.  

 

Dates to Remember… 

Tuesday, August 13th                     

First Day of School (RISD) 

Wednesday, August 14th         

First Day of School (MISD) 

Monday, September 2nd              

Center CLOSED for Labor Day 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events… 

Bubble Show- DFW Fun Entertainment                         

Small bubbles, HUGE bubbles the size of a car! We 

are going to have a bubbletastic time!!!                                                  

Monday, August 5th (Dallas)                                           

Wednesday, August 7th (Mesquite) 

Financial Literacy-Frost Bank                             

Tuesday, August 6th (Mesquite)                                

The preschool and afterschool class will be learning 

about spending, saving, and more!  

National Root Beer Float Day- Tuesday, August 6th           

Let’s grab some ice cream and soda. What a sweet 

treat!  

Back to School Bash- Friday, August 9th          

We’re ending the summer with a bang!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a had an eventful summer!!! We 

hope that everyone enjoyed the activities, 

but we are wishing summer a farewell and 

moving on!!! We are shifting focus on Back 

to School and Fall Activities. Be on the 

lookout for special events and field trips!!! 
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Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram!!! 

@LittleEinsteins 

 

Did You Know… 

Transitions: predictable, unpredictable, and emotional 

To understand how transitions affect children, think of how transitions affect you. Imagine 
what it feels like to be told to stop doing something when you are not ready; when it is 
someone else’s idea and not your own. Think also how it feels to make several changes 
in your day—it can be exhausting! When you understand what you are asking of children, 
you are better able to make developmentally appropriate decisions. Click the link below to 
find out more information on supporting your children with transitions. 

 Making Transitions Easier for Children | OurFamilyWizard 

Reminder… 

Brightwheel- Don’t forget to check your Brightwheel messages daily for teacher 

communication and center updates.  

Shot Records- If your child has recently taken shots, please provide us with a copy of 

your child’s to update our files. The state requires updated shot records, you will receive a 

fine for failure to  

Transportation Forms—We are required to have transportation forms for each child in 

our afterschool program that requires bus pick-up. Please be sure to get your child’s 

transportation form in by Friday, August 2nd.  

Clothing- Please remember to send (2) full sets of clothing for your child each day just in 

case of an emergency. Pants/shorts, shirts, and socks.  

https://www.ourfamilywizard.com/blog/making-transitions-easier-children

